
Waquoit Bay Yacht Club Membership Committee 

Waquoit Bay Yacht Club 

Post Office Box 3434 

Waquoit, MA 02536 

March 31, 2019 

 

Dear Membership Committee, 

We are very interested in joining the yacht club to become more involved in the 
Waquoit Village community, make new friends and continue our passion for spending 
time on the water. We are raising our two young children Hunter (7yo) and Presley (6yo) 
to appreciate, learn and respect the ocean and all the transformational activities that 
it offers. They have spent their springs, summers and falls exploring the Bay, Washburn 
Island and the National Research Preserve. 

We met while working together in San Francisco in the early 2000’s and eventually 
relocated to the Cape. Our first home was actually a rental property on Nichols Road 
that overlooked the Bay and the northern end of Washburn Island. We enjoyed many 
mornings and evenings of watching the wildlife and spectacular views that the bay has 
to offer. As our family began to grow, we decided to buy a home right up the street on 
Parsons Lane. A large part of our decision to purchase our home was the proximity to 
Waquoit Bay. 

We spend as much time possible on our boat in the summer fishing the sound, day 
excursions to MVY and the Elizabeth islands, as well as shell fishing and relaxing in the 
Bay. Our other (land based) hobbies include landscaping, gardening and raising 
poultry (laying hens and Thanksgiving turkeys). 

The Stuart’s have much to offer the club. We enjoy volunteering in our community, 
Sunshine is a very active participant in many local educational and charitable 
organizations. Sunshine’s professional skills includes event planning, community 
organization and fundraising. Stephen’s professional experience is managing large 
scale commercial construction projects as well as hands on experience in home 
building and repair. We are hoping to help the club in any way possible by volunteering 
in any capacity. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours truly, 

The Stuart’s 


